
Sent on behalf of Sara Ripplinger, Writer, Dean’s Office: 
 
Dear Faculty of Forestry colleagues,  
  
The Fall issue of Branchlines is forthcoming (estimated publication date of Oct 2022) and 
we are interested in your article ideas for it or one of our other platforms (Alumni 
newsletter, social media, website stories, etc.). Feel free to suggest the work of a colleague 
or student, as well!  
 
Note: 
 
Unlike in the past, we now write the articles for you. Therefore, you only need to send us 
the idea. However, if you have already drafted something, feel free to send that. While we 
cannot guarantee that your suggestion will make it into Branchlines due to space 
constraints, we will do our best to find a home for it in/on one of our 
publications/platforms.   
 
What we are looking for:    
 

• Article ideas: One or two paragraphs that explain your idea/research/project/film 
or book project, as well as any relevant links to a published article or websites with 
more information.   

• Women in forestry: We would like to highlight more exceptional women in 
forestry in upcoming issues. Please send us your inspirational story ideas. 

• Student recommendations: Do you work with a star postdoc, master’s or 
undergraduate student who you think should receive a bit of the spotlight? Please 
let us know! 

• Photos and graphics: We include at least one of these with each article, so 
please let us know if you have some handy. Our resident graphic 
designer/photographer, Paulo, will take it from there or create appropriate 
imagery. 

  
Theme: 
 
The theme of the Fall 2022 issue is Future Forests. As such, we are especially looking for 
ideas surrounding innovations that are helping forestry address the challenges of a 
changing climate and other pressures from human activities, as well as an evolving 
commercial market.  
 
How to submit: 
 

• Please email your content ideas to me, sarah.ripplinger@ubc.ca, by June 10, 2022   
 
I look forward to hearing from you! 
 

mailto:sarah.ripplinger@ubc.ca


>>Read the Spring 2022 issue here: https://forestry.ubc.ca/news/branchlines 
Or pick you copy up on the FSC Atrium if you haven’t already. 
 
With thanks, 
-Sarah and the Branchlines team 
 
 
Sarah Ripplinger (Pronouns: she, her, hers) 
Writer 
Faculty of Forestry | Dean’s Office 
University of British Columbia | Vancouver Campus | Musqueam Traditional Territory  
Email: sarah.ripplinger@ubc.ca 
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